
 
 

 

 

 

June 7, 2010 

 

 
James Gorham 

Glovia International, Inc. 

2250 E. Imperial Highway, Suite 200 

El Segundo, CA 90245 

 

 

Dear Mr. Gorham, 

 

I am pleased to inform you that Glovia International, Inc. has successfully completed Honda North America’s 

EDI/Bar Code Software testing.  By completing this test you have demonstrated that your EDI/bar coding system 

meets Honda’s requirements as defined in the 2008 version of Honda’s EDI & Bar Code Label Implementation 

Requirements.   

This approval applies to systems comprised of the following software(s): 

glovia.com version 10 

Edibar Systems, Inc. E-RMS 

 

Please pass on my personal thanks to your team for their assistance during the approval process. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Jim Murphy 

Assistant Manager 

Purchasing Division 

P: (937) 578-2938 

F: (937) 578-2967 

e-mail:  jim_murphy@ham.honda.com 

 

 


